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Betsy Brown referred to the following URLs in the talk. 

Carnegie Perspectives, February 2004

"Work that Matters Should Be Work that Counts"

Mary Taylor Huber 

http://www.carnegiefoundation.org/aboutus/staff/huber.htm 

and Rebecca Cox http://www.carnegiefoundation.org/perspectives/perspectives2004.Feb.htm
